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Press Release
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OFFICE POINT OF CONTACT: Sheriff Gordon Ellis

On September 30, 2020, at 10:00 AM during the County Commissioner’s Meeting, the
following Brown County Deputies will receive the following commendations.

Deputy Michael Myers — Brown County Sheriff’s Office Ribbon of Valor
Deputy Brandon Asbury — Brown County Sherift’s Office Ribbon of Valor
Captain Chad Noble — Brown County Sheriff’s Office Ribbon of Valor
Deputy Clifford Boggs — Brown County Sheriff’s Office Ribbon of Valor
Corporal Ryan Wedmore — Brown County Sheriff’s Office Coin of Excellence
Sergeant Quinn Carlson — Brown County Sheriff’s Office Coin of Excellence

Corporal Wedmore and Deputies Myers and Asbury are receiving their commendations for
their actions taken in resolving an armed suspect who opened fire on the Deputes that occurred
on June 22, 2020. The suspect was wounded in this incident but was taken into custody without
injury to the Deputies. Captain Noble, Sergeant Carlson, and Deputy Boggs are receiving their
commendations for their actions taken in resolving and armed barricaded suspect that occurred
on June 16, 2020. The suspect who was armed was taken into custody without the use of lethal
force.

Questions concerning this press release may be addressed to Sheriff Ellis.



